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503-625-6177 

www.pridedisposal.com 

info@pridedisposal.com 

Family owned and operated since 1986 

Calendars available online:       
     www.pridedisposal.com 

  Click on the Schedules button 

on the homepage. Other    

features include: 

• Weather related updates  

• Up-to-date recycling info 

• Holiday collection           

information 

• Blog 

Online Bill Pay 

  Pay your bill online using a 

debit/credit card and/or sign 

up for paperless billing. 

  It is easy & free to use. Look 

for your unique ID number to 

register (printed on your    

invoice). 

Connect with Pride        
Disposal via social media 

  We have holiday collection   
reminders, recycling tips, 
event updates, bad weather 
collection information, and 
other fun and helpful         
customer information. Please 
connect with us on these 
sites! 

 

         Twitter 
     Username: 
    PrideDisposal 

 

 

www.facebook.com/
PrideDisposal 

 

     Instagram 
     Username: 
    PrideDisposal 
 

Tips for a sustainable Halloween! 
 

Want a great Halloween costume this year without a scary amount of 
waste? Consider these tips!  

• Shop at a Thrift store—buying 
used helps extend the life of 
products and reduces the         
environmental impacts that come 
with producing new products.  

• Start shopping early and explore 
different options. Inspiration can 
come from anywhere.  

• Don’t forget simple accessories 
can help complete your look!  

 

Keep the “scary” things out of your recycling cart by disposing of items 
correctly. Here are some tips for a sustainable Halloween: 

• Costumes: clothing and masks are not allowed in your curbside   
recycling cart. You can always reuse your costume throughout the 
year as dress up fun for your child. Or you can find the nearest     
donation site that accepts costumes for reuse. 

• Candy Wrappers: candy wrappers are made from mixed materials 
and belong in your garbage cart.  

• Halloween decorations: if you are using cobwebs this year for 
your ghoulish decorating and are unable to reuse them again next 
year, they belong in your garbage cart. If you need to dispose of 
lawn decorations, they are typically made of nylon, so they are      
unable to go in your recycling cart. The motor and fan can be        
removed and brought to our recycling depot to be recycled.  

• Pumpkins: pumpkins are allowed in your yard debris cart. Adding 
them to your compost bin helps reduce food waste in the landfill. 
Please make sure to remove any non-organic materials like candles. 
If you painted your pumpkin it will need to go in your garbage cart. 
After you carve your pumpkin this year, roast the seeds and use the 
insides to make pie or soup.  

 

We appreciate your assistance keeping these “scary” things our of your 
curbside recycling cart this Halloween!  

 



Include the Food! 

All jurisdictions that Pride Services that have yard debris service can include food scraps with 
your yard debris. Yard debris includes all material grown in your yard and now also includes 
food scraps. Please ensure only the correct materials are included in your yard debris cart. 
Do not include any inorganic material or plastic bags - even if labeled "compostable or      
biodegradable."       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For more information visit: https://pridedisposal.com/residents/yard-debris 


